
The St Cornelius ProLife CommiƩee 
invites you to join us on the PA March for Life on Monday, September 
22nd in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania. 

 

This March for Life is a very important statement for the ProLife effort in 
Pennsylvania. With the demise of Roe v Wade, each state now 
determines their own prolife policies and your legislators will see and 
hear your voice at this March. 

We will be riding on the St Thomas the Apostle bus. The bus will leave 
St Thomas the Apostle at 8:30am aŌer their daily Mass and return to 
church about 4:00 pm  

Cost is $15 and children are free. There will be an opportunity to get 
lunch aŌer the March, or feel free to bring your own lunch. 

To reserve a seat on the bus, please send an email to Kathy Howley at 
KHowley50@gmail.com. You will need to provide a cell phone number 
for contact at the March in case there are any changes to the expected 
schedule. 

And please invite your friends who share your prolife concerns. More 
informaƟon is available at hƩps://pafamily.org/march/ 


